

August 21, 2024

Carole Kendrick City of Beaumont 550 E. 6<sup>th</sup> St. Beaumont CA 92223

Dear Carole:

Thank you for sending the application for the special event permit for our annual Trunk or Treat event to be held in our parking lot on Tuesday, October 29, 2024. This event is strictly to provide a fun and entertaining evening for our community, but mostly for the kids. This will be our fourth year to host this event, and everyone has such a good time.

We are hoping that the City Council will again waive all the fees for this event since it will be totally self-contained on our property and will not require City assistance. At this point we do not have any food vendors.

I have attached our application and the set up will be pretty much the same as last year. My co-worker who has last years diagram is not here this week, but I can get that to you next week.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Thank you so much for your consideration.

Lender Y. Ganly

Sincerely,

Linda K Hanley

VP/Private Banking Officer

lhanley@hcnbank.com

951-236-1919

HCN Bank 3<sup>rd</sup> Annual Trunk or Treat

